
 

 

 

Update for Company flights 

 

The Aviation Department announced that flights will continue to 
be operated to Company destinations within the Eastern Province, 
including Al-Hasa, Dammam, Haradh, Khurais, Shaybah, and 
Tanajib.  
 
All other interregional flights, including to and from Jiddah, Yanbu’, 
and Riyadh, are suspended effective immediately.  
 

If you have any queries, please refer to My Home COVID-19 page for 
contact information.  
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https://home.aramco.com.sa/Documents/AramcoEmployeeCOVID-19_Resources.pdf

